
                                                                                                                             October 20, 2008 
 
 
Walter W. Grattan, Jr., Supervisory Special Agent 
Kimberly K. Mertz, Special Agent in Charge 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
600 State Street 
New Haven, CT 06511 
 
Dear Mr. Grattan: 
 
     Enclosed herewith are copies of the filed (10-16-08) documents for your records as I said I 
would provide upon the filing of the subject matter. I also have provided you with the PDF files 
on autorun cd-rom filed concurrently therewith, and as well, the PDF files on autorun cd-rom 
including complaint against attorney (defendant Coan) filed with/sent to the Court subsequent 
thereto as per procedure of said Court. 
 
     As indicated in my RICO summary forwarded to your office and included in said documents, 
hopefully the matter will resolve in accordance with fairness and justice after this undue delay 
and tribulation making any prospective criminal referral, the necessary concomitant to the 
absence thereof, unnecessary. 
 
     I realize you, your office, your agency are busy with many important matters and appreciate 
your time and consideration. Parenthetically, with an MBA in finance, J.D., computer literacy, 
and some banking/securities experience I understand only too well the massive (securities) fraud 
which has hit the nation and humbly offer my assistance formally or informally. 
 
     Thanking you I am, 
 
 
                                                                              Very Truly Yours, 
 
                                                                          ________________________________ 
                                                                              Albert L. Peia 
                                                                               P.O. Box 862156 
                                                                               Los Angeles, CA 90086-2156 
                                                                               (213) 219-7649 


